
Extract from Minutes of the Faculty of Law, 21 February, 1927

Donation of Medals by the Lieutenant-Governor

"The offer of the Lieutenant-Governor to donate 
medals' to the faculty was then considered. It was moved 
by the Dean, seconded by Professor Corbett and resolved that 
the Lieutenant-Governor be asked to donate a silver medal for 
the final examination in Roman Law. The question of the bronze 
medal was then discussed. It was moved by the Dean, seconded 
by Professor Chipman and resolved that the bronze medal he awarded 
for the course in Obligations in First Year."


